September 10, 2023

Nicholas Leftwich, Planner
City of Apache Junction
300 E. Superstition Blvd
Apache Junction, AZ 85119

Re: Request for a Time Extension for P-21-98-SD (Preliminary Plat for Old West
Highway Village)

Nick:

On behalf of our Ownership and Project Team, we respectfully request a one-year time
extension for the Preliminary Plat for Old West Highway Village, which was approved by
the Apache Junction City Council on November 20, 2022, under application #P-21-98-
SD.

The extension, if approved, we extend this approval to November 20, 2024.

Enclosed with this request is a check payable to the City of Apache Junction in the amount
of $500.00, for the time extension request.

Please feel free to contact me with any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

A

Greg Loper, AICP

Enclosures: As stated



